
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

1
st

 Announcement 
 

18
th

 Annual Workshop for National 
Reference Laboratories for Fish 

Diseases 
Copenhagen, Denmark June, 2014 

 

The Annual Workshop is scheduled to take place on June 3rd and 4th 
2014. The location for the workshop will be: 
 

Auditorium of the DTU National Veterinary Institute 
Bülowsvej 27 

DK – 1870 Frederiksberg C 
 

Please reserve the dates 
 

Further information will soon be available on our website: www.eurl-fish.eu 

 

The EURL Fish Team 
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